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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Aug. 19, 2019 
 

 
Section of Clearview Avenue to be Closed for Work 

 
WHEELING, W.VA. – A section of Clearview Avenue between Warwood Avenue (W.Va. 

2) and Mazur Addition will be closed to traffic from 10:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m., tomorrow, for the 

pouring of concrete. Motorists should use alternate routes. 
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